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MN-CMS Optimisation  

From 15th March Newborn Feeding records for babies in the Postnatal and Neonatal 
wards were optimised to standardise feeding documentation. All recorded feeds will 
be available in ‘Results review’ accessed via a new tab called ‘Newborn Feeding’’.  

Videos of the new functionality have been distributed by the  
National Team  

The Feed Type a baby receives populates the NICU Nutritional Dashboard  


